
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20th June 2023 

Dear Parents/carers, 

The NEU (National Education Union) have announced two further days of strike action, so 

the school will be closed to the vast majority of pupils on: 

Wednesday 5th July 

Friday 7th July 

Having followed DfE Guidance and taken all reasonable steps to keep the school open we 
have been left with no alternative but to temporarily prioritise places, giving priority to 
vulnerable children and children of critical workers. This is because of the numbers of staff 
striking in school.  
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals a packed lunch will be provided for the above 
dates. The children will bring a packed lunch home on the day before each strike day and 
should be kept refrigerated until it is eaten.  
 
Work will be provided for those children not attending school, this should be completed and 
returned to school. 
 
Regards, 

  

Mrs Hughes 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.manchesterhealthyschools.nhs.uk/

